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Omaha Pubilc Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102

402/536-4000
October 25, 1985

LIC-85-362

Mr. Edward J. Butcher, Acting Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Butcher:
Generic Letter 84-15

Diesel Generator Reliability

The Omaha Public Power District responded to the subject Generic Letter in
correspondence dated December 28, 1984. In that response, OPPD stated that
testing requirements as specificd in the Fort Calhoun Station Technical
Specifications would be reviewed. If deemed excessive, or counter to relia-
bility considerations, an Application for Amendment would be prepared. OPPD
has reviewed the existing Technical Specifications and does intend to prepare
an Application for Amendment. Our schedule for doing so is tentatively set
for one month after returning to full power operation from the current re-
fueling outage. This schedule was discussed with our NRC Project flanager in
a telephone conversation on October 8, 1985. This letter serves to formalize
that conversation. If you have questions concerning this matter, please
contact us.

Sincerely,

_!:- &

R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production
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cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager
Mr. P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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